Head Teacher Susan Cook BEd (Hons) MEd SQH

16 August 2018

Dear Parent/Carer
S1 Technologies

It was lovely to meet all the new S1 pupils at my assembly on Wednesday morning. They
were all issued with their new timetables and seemed very enthusiastic to get to their
lessons and start learning. At the assembly they also met their register teachers who will
travel with them throughout the year and meet and greet them every morning at 8.44 until
8.56am. This registration period also allows time to focus on important themes such as the
school values of ambition, respect and community.

As you may be aware we have advertised for a teacher of Technologies and hope to recruit
one soon. Until we appoint a teacher we are unable to timetable S1 pupils for this subject.
As an interim measure pupils will attend an extra geriod of science at this time. This will
mean they get four periods of science as opposed to the usual three.

| appreciate this will come as a disappointment to pupils and to you as parents/carers but
we hope this will only be a short term measure.

Can | thank you for your support and understanding in the meantime.

Yours sincerely

Aue e

Sue Cook
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